TOWN OF YARMOUTH

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM
PUBLIC NOTICE

JOB RETENTION and JOB CREATION PROGRAM
TO MITIGATE ECONOMIC IMPACTS CAUSED BY COVID-19

It is intended by this notice to inform the general public that the Town of Yarmouth Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program is now administering a Job Retention and Job
Creation program to assist small businesses in Yarmouth mitigate economic impacts caused by
the spread of the new coronavirus (COVID-19).

The program is designed to assist small businesses, with ten or fewer employees, retain and
create jobs held by low and moderate income workers. The funds are provided by the U.S. HUD
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). Household income limits and other
requirements apply. Reporting requirements apply. Additional program details are available at:
http://www.yarmouth.ma.us/269/Community-Development-Block-Grant-Progra

Applications are available online at:
http://www.yarmouth.ma.us/269/Community-Development-Block-Grant-Progra
or by contacting Mary Waygan at mwaygan@ yarmouth.ma.us or 508-398-2231 x1275.

Any questions or comments concerning this program may be directed to Mary Waygan,
Affordable Housing/CDBG Program Administrator, Department of Community Development,
1146 Route 28, South Yarmouth, MA 02664 mwaygan @ yarmouth.ma.us Telephone inquires
may be made by calling (508) 398-2231 Ext. 1275 (TDD 508-398-2231). At this time the Town
of Yarmouth Town Offices are closed to the public; however, staff is processing mail, email and
phone messages.



